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Department of Labor,

The fiduciary standard is clearly the morally and ethically correct standard for financial
advisers to follow.

It is shameful that a rule requiring this standard hasn't been in place for decades.

To now eliminate this rule would be a heinous act, a blatant move on the part of the greedy,
and their toadies in government, to steal even more money from those who can least afford to
be ripped off.
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